Harbour Manaement
Box 468

6822 22nd Ave North
St. Petersburg, FI1 33710

Please be sure that you have an address change for Harbour Management. The old address is
8227 33rd Ave North, St. Pete, Fl 33710 - New address is Box 468, 6822 22nd Ave North, St. Pete,
Fl 33710. We have not received our 1997 Profit Corporation Annual Report Packet.

Sincersly,

Gloria J. Eppefson



